
Proceedings of the Commissioners 

 

The Sheridan County Board of Commissioners met in person on May 25, 2021, at the  

County Courthouse. Notice of the meeting was published on the county website 

sheridancountyne.gov.  The meeting was open to the public and a ZOOM connection was also 

available.   

 

Commissioner James Krotz, who writes these unofficial Proceedings, was unable to attend the 

meeting.  Interested parties will have to await the official minutes which will be approved on 

June 8. 
 


